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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE CONTACT: Brian Babcock 
July 29, 2020 – 5:00 p.m. Communications Officer 
 Telephone: (408) 777-3262 
 

 
COVID-19 Response Update 

 
The City of Cupertino continues to monitor the effects of COVID-19 as the safety of our 
residents, staff, and visitors remains our highest priority. The following information regards 
the City’s response to the latest recommendations from the County of Santa Clara Public 
Health Department. For more information, visit www.cupertino.org/coronavirus.  
 
New 
 
In-Person Events Canceled Through the End of 2020 
The City of Cupertino has canceled in-person events through the end of 2020 due to the 
ongoing COVID-19 pandemic. These events include: 
 

• Fall Festival 
• Pooch Plunge 
• Wildlife & Harvest Day 
• Diwali Festival 
• Hidden Treasures 
• Monster Mash 
• Veteran's Day Memorial Event 
• Tree Lighting  
• Breakfast with Santa 
• Signing Santa 
• Santa Visits Your Home 

 
Although your favorite events may not look the same, we are working on bringing you some 
events virtually or socially distanced. Stay tuned! 
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Virtual Meetings and Events 
 
75 Years of Peace - Bell Ringing Ceremony 
The Cupertino-Toyokawa Sister Cities and City of Cupertino are hosting a Bell Ringing 
Ceremony to commemorate 75 years of peace since the bombing of Hiroshima, Nagasaki, 
and Toyokawa. The ceremony will take place on Wednesday, August 5 from 3:45 to 4:15 p.m. 
The public is invited to participate in this event, which will be happening at the same time 
across the nation. 
 
Register for the event at  
https://cityofcupertino.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_Kgsdba36QmiOV3FDp-oGTQ 
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